
 

 
 

From: Darla A. Lee 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine requirements for college students 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 5:32:08 PM 

Nevada Board of Health, 
It is a travesty to require anyone, and in particular, young college students to have the so-
called vaccination shots in order to attend college in Nevada.  The" vaccines" have already 
been proven to be less than the advertised effectiveness and healthy young people DO NOT 
transmit the virus.  If you make it a requirement, you are violating the 1st Amendment as well 
as the Nuremberg Code.  Please do not put yourself of the wrong side of history simply 
because those with an agenda are pushing you to do so. 
Sincerely, 
George & Darla Lee 
Sparks, NV 


